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ASX Announcement 
5 March 2025 
 
 

Upcoming Removal of Atrum from the ASX Official List 
 

 
Atrum Coal Limited ACN 153 876 861 (ASX: ATU) (“Atrum”) wishes to advise that it has received a letter 
from ASX on 3 March 2025, notifying that Atrum is due for removal on 10 March 2025, being the next 
trading day after the 2-year anniversary of Atrum’s securities being suspended from quotation. 
 
Section 3.4 of Guidance Note 33 Removal of Entities from the ASX Official List states that it is ASX’s 
policy to remove an entity from the official list if the entity’s securities have been suspended from 
quotation for a continuous period of 2 years. 
 
The litigation remains scheduled to commence trial on April 28, 2025. 
 
For any questions, please contact Ms Priyamvada (Pia) Rasal at cosecone@automicgroup.com.au  
 
This ASX release was authorised by the Board. 
 
 
Priyamvada (Pia) Rasal 
Company Secretary 
T: +61 3 7037 9545 
E: Pia.Rasal@automicgroup.com.au 
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